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Paul J. Kaymark, CPA

From: Federal Audit Clearinghouse <govs.fac.ides@census.gov>
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2023 2:23 PM
To: DPERKINS@GCTD.ORG; Paul J. Kaymark, CPA
Subject: Single Audit Submission Received for GOLD COAST TRANSIT DISTRICT -  Report ID: 982244

03/31/2023 
 
AUDITEE NAME: GOLD COAST TRANSIT DISTRICT REPORT ID: 982244 FISCAL YEAR END DATE: 06/30/2022 
 
Dear DAWN PERKINS: 
 
The Single Audit report for your organiza on has been submi ed to the Federal Audit Clearinghouse (FAC). 
 
The FAC will now process your submission and send you an e-mail once this is completed.  If there are no errors, you will 
receive an email to let you know that your submission has been accepted by the FAC.  If the submission has errors, you 
will receive an email iden fying these errors and the steps needed to correct them. 
 
Sincerely, 
Federal Audit Clearinghouse 
h ps://nam04.safelinks.protec on.outlook.com/?url=h ps%3A%2F%2Ffacides.census.gov%2F&data=05%7C01%7CPKAY
MARK%40nncpas.com%7C5ba74ddecd19464c5ef808db322e1cd8%7C2cc3c8e326e74c3da27e436651acf51f%7C0%7C0%
7C638158945850049299%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiL
CJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=F%2FKhuhglCAYcgU2U6x3XoVZwQVQsrG%2FeYGx7s8N6BRM%3D&reser
ved=0 
govs.fac.ides@census.gov 
 
 
 


